Resources that would be useful for Judicial Candidates to review:


[bookmark: _GoBack]The Florida Code of Judicial Conduct (‘Canons’)
https://www.floridasupremecourt.org/Opinions/Judicial-Ethics-Advisory-Committee/Code-of-Judicial-Conduct2

“An Aid to Understanding Canon 7” (Prepared by the Judicial Ethics Advisory Committee)
https://www.flcourts.org/content/download/218065/1974336/canon7.pdf

Sitting judges, and candidates for judicial office can request ethics advisory opinions from the Judicial Ethics Advisory Committee (JEAC). 
Previous opinions of the JEAC are searchable by topic, and keyword, and may be found here: http://www.jud6.org/LegalCommunity/LegalPractice/opinions/jeacopinions/jeac.html

Any judicial elections ethics questions that are not answered by these resources, may be addressed by the JEAC by contacting:

Judge Joel Boles, Chair
Judicial Ethics Advisory Committee
190 Governmental Center 
Pensacola, FL 32502

Finally, as the election gets closer, the JEAC will conduct regional trainings for judicial candidates to provide more information on the special rules regulating judicial elections.  All judicial candidates should attend those trainings.

